
Announcements 

06-09-2024 
 
Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by our member 
Shawn Nethercott & Friends. Take a look at today's Vigil to see the 
dates that are still available for meal sponsorship. 
 
The annual CSA capital campaign has begun. If you are a registered 
member of St. Charles, you should have received a mailing from the 
Archdiocese or soon will. If you are not registered and want to give to 
CSA, please pick up a card from the back table, fill it out, and return it 
to the rectory. This is a very important campaign for St. Charles. If we 
don’t make our required amount, the shortfall will be deducted from our 
account.  
 
If you, your child or grandchild is graduating from high school, 
community college or a university, please call the rectory and let us 
know. We would love to include those names in our recognition of 
graduates. The deadline for letting us know no later than tomorrow so 
that all graduates can be listed in the Vigil on Graduate Recognition 
Sunday on June 16. So far, we have heard from only one person. 
 
The Archdiocese of Detroit recently began a pastoral planning process 
focused mainly on three matters: 1) Improving our evangelization 
outreach; 2) The role of Catholic schools, and 3) Better use of and 
collaboration surrounding human, facility, and financial resources. We 
really need as many of our members as possible to complete the survey. 
If you have questions or need help with the site, please contact the 
rectory. The deadline for responses is June 15, 2024. This is a time to 
let your voice be heard on how the Archdiocese of Detroit should move 
forward! 
 
The family of Pat Sweeting would like to invite parishioners to the 
repast following the funeral which will be here next Saturday at 11am.  


